
 

 
 

 
  

 
Ladies  Bible Study 

             
                                                      Adult Christmas Party 
 The Adult Christmas Party at Alice Kemarly’s home will be December 3rd this 
year. All adults are invited. Time 6 p.m. Bring a passing dish and a $10.00 gift for the 
gift exchange if you want to participate in the fun of that. 
  

WCS Meeting 
 Our next WCS meeting will be Tuesday, December 13th. at 7 p.m. Hostesses 
for this meeting are Alice Kemarly & Connie Allomong. Devotions will be given by 
Annette Chapin. Project:  Christmas Dinner. 
 

Sundaes on Sunday  
Preteen & Teen Girls Gathering    The next young ladies discipleship group for tween and teen girls will be 

Sunday, December 11th from 6p.m.-7p.m. Girls mark it on your calendars and 
bring a friend. 
 

Youth Christmas Program 
 The You Christmas Program will be held on December 18th at 5 P.M. Please 
join us as the kids practice very hard to put this program on for us. 
 

Christmas Dinner 
 Our Christmas Dinner will be held on Sunday evening, December 18th after 
the children’s Christmas program this year.  Their program will start at 5 p.m. and 
the dinner will be afterwards. There are sign-up sheet for this meal on the 
Bulletin board. 

 

Christmas Eve Service 
 We will be having a Christmas Eve Service at 6 p.m. on December 24th to 
celebrate the birth of our Savior, Jesus. Please come and celebrate with us!  
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  Come to Know……… 
 
   Come to Love………. 
    Come to Serve……….. 

LuAnne Stanley and Morgan Jones will be heading up a New Bible 
Study for women. This will start on Saturday, December 3rd at 2:00-
3:00 in the afternoon. The book title:  Lies Women Believe . It will be 
held at LuAnne’s Home; 20208 Co. Rd. M West Unity, Ohio.  All Ladies 
are welcome to come and join in. 



Office Closed 
 The office will be closed December 23rd-26th for the Christmas Holiday and 
December 30th thru January 2nd for New Years. 
  

Christmas Cards 
 It is the time of year that you can bring in your Christmas Card to the People 
in the Church. Every year to help people save money we get one Christmas card for 
the whole congregation and hang it on the wall for all to read. If you would like to 
share this way you can bring your card in at any time now. 

 

Elder Meetings 
 Elders Meetings for December will be December 4th and December 18th. 


